
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 12 May 2022 10:56 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 221468 - Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application P221468/FH by 'Malvern Hills AONB Unit 
Humphries' 

  

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment 

 
Comment:  

This application lies within the boundaries of the Malvern Hills Area of Outstanding 
Natural Beauty (AONB), an area designated for its national landscape importance. The 
Malvern Hills AONB Unit seeks to encourage high quality developments and to protect 
and enhance the local landscape.  
 
We previously objected to a previous application for an extension to the rear 
(P212267/FH) on the grounds of its size and large areas of glazing. We note that the 
planning officer took these comments into consideration and would hope that conditions 
suggested in the officers report can be applied to this latest application. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Malvern Hills AONB Unit 
Last name: Humphries 
 
Email: khumphries@worcestershire.gov.uk 

Postcode: WR143EY 
Address: Manor House 
Grange Road 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_s
earch/details?id=221468 

Form reference: 822743 

mailto:khumphries@worcestershire.gov.uk
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?id=221468
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?id=221468

